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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

                        Friday 1
st

 December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

Christmas Parties 

 

With the festive season well and truly here, it’s that time again – time to enjoy a Christmas 

Party Day.  

 

This party will take place on the last day of term, Friday 15
th

 December 2023. 

 

On party day, will include lots of lovely activities, and we would love for all of the children 

to come to school dressed in their party clothes. Please ensure that they wear suitable shoes 

for playtime/lunchtime, however there will be no additional food required in addition to 

your child’s normal lunch and snack. 

 

Many thanks once again for your continued support. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

Mrs Laurin Palmer 

Headteacher  
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